
NOTICE OF COMMUNITY OUTREACH MEETING 

THRIVE CULTIVATION AND DISPENSARY, LLC 

 

Notice is hereby given that Thrive Cultivation & Dispensary, LLC will hold a Virtual Community 

Outreach Meeting on April 21, 2021 at 6:00 PM to discuss the proposed siting of an Adult Use 

Marijuana Retail Establishment at 235 Bear Hill Road in Waltham in accordance with M.G.L. ch. 

94G and the Massachusetts Cannabis Control Commission’s regulations at 935 CMR 500.000 et 

seq.   

 

The Virtual Community Outreach Meeting via Zoom is available using the following link:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83420639373  or via telephone at 301-715-8592, using webinar ID 

83420639373# . A copy of the meeting presentation will be made available at least 24 hours prior 

to the meeting at ThriveWaltham.Squarespace.com.  

Interested members of the community are encouraged to ask questions and receive answers from 

company representatives about the proposed facility and operations.  Questions can be submitted 

in advance by emailing rebecca@vicentesederberg.com or asked during the live presentation. 
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